
Thursday May 21, 2020 
7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

Please join Trustee Manna Wong, Ward 20 and 
Trustee Yalini Rajakulasingam, Ward 21 

at a Virtual Joint Ward Forum 
We hope that you and your families are managing during this pandemic crisis. Although we are not 
able to meet in person, we know many of you have important ideas to share.  Please join us at the 
virtual forum on May 21 to reflect on your experiences with the school closure and share your 
perspectives and considerations as we start the initial planning of school re-opening, sometime in 
the future. 

The video conference platform used will be WebEx. If you are interested in participating, please reply 
to either Trustee Wong at manna.wong@tdsb.on.ca or Trustee Rajakulasingam at 
yalini.rajakulasingam@tdsb.on.ca.  You will be sent a meeting invite with a link and/or call in detail 
for the session. If you are not familiar with WebEx you can refer to this YouTube video 
https://youtu.be/fE5FnEUKtaE 

We sincerely look forward to seeing and hearing from everyone! 

Manna Wong 
Trustee Ward 20, 

Scarborough-Agincourt 
416-395-8787 

Manna.Wong@tdsb.on.ca 

Yalini Rajakulasingam 
Trustee Ward 21, 
Scarborough North 

416-395-8787 
Yalini.Rajakulasingam@tdsb.on.ca 

.on.ca 
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